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                            Friday, 24 March 2023    

Dear Parent / Carer, 

I would like to invite you to attend the Year 8 Parents Evening, which will take place at school on 

Wednesday 26th April from 4.30-7.00pm. 

This is a very important date in the school calendar as it is an opportunity to meet subject teachers 

and for them to share the Spring interim report on your child’s progress. I would be delighted to meet 

with you as their new Head of Year and foster a relationship that will ensure your child knows we are 

partnered together to make their experience at King’s the best it can be, for the present and for their 

overall futures. We are welcoming you back to face to face meetings in school for this occasion. 

During the Parents Evening there will be opportunity to: 

 Meet with your child’s subject teachers. This is an opportunity to discuss progress data 

provided in the recent interim report.  

 Meet with myself, Head of Year and the Senior Leadership Team, Mr Barradas-Lingard (SENCO) 

who will also be available should you have any queries. 

We believe that your attendance to this evening will help us to ensure that your child makes as much 

progress as possible throughout the rest of the academic year. It will also be an opportunity for you to 

share any comments or concerns that you may have with staff about their progress. 

I would be grateful if you could complete and return the attached parental response form to your 

child’s Form Tutor by Friday 31st March.  Pupils are coming home with a paper copy of the letter. 

Appointment times will be generated and shared via email.  We will provide your child with a hard 

copy.    

I would like to thank you for your ongoing support and look forward to meeting you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Tatham 

Head of Year 8  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

I, Parent / Carer of    ____________________________ (student name) Form  8________ am able / 

unable (please circle) to attend the Year 8 Parents Evening on Wednesday 26th April 2023. 

 

Signed: ___________________________ 

Date:____________________________ 

 

Please return this form to the Form Tutor by Friday 31st March 2023 

 

 

 

  

We really hope to see you at the Parents Evening with your son/daughter. 

If you are unable to attend we would like to arrange to meet you at another time to talk through 

your child’s progress and share information with you. 

Please contact Miss Tatham (Head of Year 8) to arrange. 

01902 558333 

k.tatham@kingswolverhampton.co.uk 

 

 

 


